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(Distributed bcc to: dl.staff.all and Board of Trustees) 
 
SRJC College Community: 
 
The Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges (ACCJC) requires all institutions to submit a 
Midterm Report midway between comprehensive evaluation visits, and now is the time for SRJC to submit 
that report. 
  
SRJC's Midterm Report describes and provides evidence as to how each of the ten (10) self-identified 
Actionable Improvement Plans (AIPs) from the College's 2014 Comprehensive Self Evaluation have been 
integrated into the appropriate ongoing planning and implementation processes of the College.  The Midterm 
Report also describes SRJC's response to recommendations by the External Evaluation Team meant to increase 
institutional effectiveness (Recommendations 1 and 2), as well as SRJC's data and analysis of trends from the 
ACCJC Annual Reports and Annual Fiscal Reports for the years subsequent to the Comprehensive Evaluation 
visit.  Key institutional documents providing evidence of the College’s progress in addressing each of the 
actionable improvement plans and recommendations are included in the appendices of the report. 
  
You may recall that a first draft of the Midterm Report was shared with the entire College community in mid-
March of last year, with an anticipated deadline for submission to ACCJC of October 15, 2018.  Subsequently, 
we learned that the due date was changed to March 15, 2019 as a result of ACCJC’s new seven-year 
accreditation cycle.  That first draft has been updated to reflect current progress and a revised second draft is 
now being redistributed to the College community for review and input.  
 
Click on this link SRJC Accreditation Midterm Report 2019 - FINAL DRAFT to go to the final draft of SRJC’s 2019 
Midterm Report which will be presented to the Board of Trustees on Tuesday, February 12.  We are still in the 
process of collecting and confirming sources of evidence, and are aware that more work is needed in that 
area. 
 
The Midterm Report will be finalized and presented to the Board of Trustees for approval at their March 12 
meeting. SRJC will submit the final Midterm Report to ACCJC by March 15, 2019.  
 
I appreciate you taking the time to read this final draft, and look forward to any comments you have to 
improvement upon our report to the Commission.  
 
If you would like additional information on SRJC’s Accreditation, please visit: 
https://accreditation.santarosa.edu/accreditation-home. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
L. Jane Saldana-Talley, EdD 
Vice President, Academic Affairs 
Assistant Superintendent 
Accreditation Liaison Officer (ALO) 
707/524-1514 
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